
OFFICE OF THE NAAC COORDINATOR, PETTIGREW COLLEGE, UKHRUL 

DISTRICT, MANIPUR 

 

                   DATE: 22-09-2019 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

   It is my pleasure to inform you that, in view of the importance  of 

NAAC Accreditation, the college is going to conduct a  “One-Day State Level Awareness 

Workshop on the Revised Framework of National Assessment and Accreditation 

Council (NAAC)”, on the 31
st
 of August 2019, at our College from 9:30 am onwards. The 

workshop will involve three important lectures by SLQAC Convenor and members as the 

resource persons, giving emphasis on Preparing and Uploading of SSR, Necessity of NAAC 

Assessment and Accreditation and Overview of Revised Assessment Framework. Therefore, 

I wish to extend my invitation to you and your College faculty members to participate in this 

workshop. Further details can also be checked at the college website, 

www.pettigrewcollege.ac.in.  

   Your kind cooperation by participating in this workshop will be greatly 

appreciated. 

 

Note: 

(1) Registration fee: Rs. 500/- per participant; 

(2) Participation Certificate will be issued; 

(2) Tea and Lunch will be provided. 

 

Sd/- 

 

 

(Dr. Sinalei Khayi) 

NAAC Coordinator, 

Pettigrew College, 

                                                                                                       Ukhrul. 

 


